
Upcoming Grade Level Dates
Friday, Oct.28th - Last Day of the Quarter
Friday, Oct. 28th - Pennies for Paychecks 
play at AHS with 6th grade
Conferences
     *Tuesday, Nov. 1st (3:45-7:45)
     *Thursday, Nov. 3rd (1:15-7:45)
Friday, Nov. 4th - NO SCHOOL

BOX TOPS-
We are collecting box tops 
this month to help pay for 
supplies for FLEX groups.  
Please turn those into your 
Raider Round-Up advisor!

Important Notes
We have been discussing safety in school this month.  So 
far this year we have done fire, bus, and tornado drills.  
Soon we will be having an intruder drill. Each Raider 
Round-Up teacher has or will read the story I’m Not 
Scared, I’m Prepared to their students. The book 
discusses strategies of what students should do if an 
intruder was in our building and how we would keep safe 
and be prepared.

The term A.L.I.C.E is what we use as a staff to prepare 
for an intruder drill.

A - Alert there is an intruder
L - Lock down
I - Inform others
C - Counter 
E - Evacuate the building

Just like any other drill we do, we hope something like 
this would never happen, but we feel it’s in the best 
interest to be as prepared as possible in these situations.

5th Grade
Anamosa Middle School

5th Grade Contact Information on the back

project jack grant
Sometime in the near future, the 5th grade 
students will be taking part in a service 
project funded through a grant from “Project 
Jack,” a pay it forward service program 
sponsored by the Iowa Association of 
Realtors.  We will be making fleece “tie” 
blankets, which will be donated to the 
Anamosa HACAP to be given to children in 
their Headstart program and families in need.  
We are very excited about sharing this 
experience with our students!

For more information: www.projectjack.org

Focus in the classroom
Literacy: 

Continue Unit 4: The Power of Storytelling 

Math: 

Chapter 7: Multiplying Fractions

Science: 

Earth and Sun Unit--Planets

Social Studies: 

American Revolution

Conferences
Conferences are next week! 

These are student-led 
conferences so your child’s 

attendance is really important 
as they are the ones leading the 

conference! :)  

Now that sign up has started, 
please sign up for conferences 

with your child’s Raider 
Round-Up Advisor as they will 

be the one with your child’s 
conference folder and materials.  

----------------------------------
Student-Led Conferences

Tuesday, March 5th
Thursday, March 7th

**Don’t forget to visit the Book Fair!**

BOX TOPS

Please continue to send in BOX 
TOPS as we have a competition 

coming up soon! 

This money goes directly to help 
finance FLEX activities.

Upcoming Grade Level Dates

Early Release Days
Thursday, March 7th

No School
Spring Break  March 18th - 22th

Conferences
Tuesday, March 5th
Thursday, March 7th


